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STREET LIGHTING ASSESSMENT 

On May 14, 2024, the Carlisle City Council passed Resolution 14-24, declaring it 
necessary to provide for the lighting of the streets, lanes, and other public ways in 
Carlisle, Ohio. This special assessment, covering lighting services for 2023, will be 
included in the 2025 property taxes. 

Residents can review an estimate of street lighting assessment costs by contacting the 
City Manager’s office at 937-746-0555 ext. 210. Residents will have 14 days from the 
date of notice posting to submit a written objection, if necessary.  
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